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September 27, 2018

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 E. Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  Case Nos. 18-1007-EL-UNC and 18-1451-EL-ATA
Joint Stipulation and Recommendation

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On September 26, 2018, a Joint Stipulation and Recommendation was filed in the
above-captioned proceedings. The Ohio Cable Telecommunications Association (OCTA) was a
Signatory Party to the Joint Stipulation and Recommendation conditioned upon receiving OCTA
Board approval.

This letter informs the Commission that signing the Joint Stipulation and
Recommendation was approved by the OCTA Board. Therefore, the OCTA is now a Signatory
Party on an unconditional basis.

Very truly yours,
/s/ Gretchen L. Petrucci

Gretchen L. Petrucci

Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP

Attorneys for the Ohio Cable Telecommunications
Association

GLP/jaw
cc: All Parties of Record
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